
SPOTLIGHT
Poltair to launch new 

Anti-B ullying Policy 

during the week 

M onday 14 June to Friday 18 June 

              Parents’ Information Newsletter

Week commencing 7 June 

Issue 6 

Summer Term 2010 

There will be:
Daily Assem blies followed by Tutor W orkshops 

and on Friday 18 June 
parents will be invited in to school 
during the day by m em bers of the 
studentAnti-Bullying Policy Group 
for talks to explain the new Policy, 

coinciding with tours around the school. 

Letters and copies of the new 
Anti-Bullying Policy (in leaflet style) will be posted 

hom e during the week after half term . 
Students would like as m any parents 

as possible to com e in to school as they are keen 
to ‘show off’ the new Policy and explain how 

Poltair School will work towards 
a ‘zero tolerance’ of bullying.

Bringing you our latest news! 


